
Will the old Mora
High School be
sold?

What is being done
with the large class
photos from prior
years? 

Yes. There is a Grand Opening and walk through
for community members tentatively scheduled for
Wednesday, September 27th, 2023. More
information will be communicated as the date
approaches. 

Is the new high
school on schedule
to open and start in
the fall?

Yes. The construction is scheduled to be
completed July 2023 with occupancy
tentatively scheduled for August 2023. 

Mora  High School
FrequentlyAsked Questions 

No. During the special election on May 12, 2020,
voters passed the school bond referendum that
allowed for the construction of the new high
school as well as the demolition of the old high
school. The land will be sold after demolition. 

Will the school be
demolished first and 
 the property sold?
Will the school pay
for the demolition?

Yes, the old high school will be demolished and
the property will then be posted for sale. Funds
from the bond have already been allocated for
demolition. Demolition is set to take place in the
fall of 2023. 

Can I have a piece of
memorabilia from
the old high school?

The school district will hold an online auction
in the Fall of 2023 for anyone wishing to
purchase memorabilia or other items from
the old high school. 

Updated: April 2023

The  large class photos, previous years yearbooks, and
other select items will be digitally scanned and available
on a product called touch screen that will be accessible in
the new high school. We are working with Kanabec
County History Center to preserve the originals.

What is being done
with old trophies
and awards? 

There will be 3 display cases in the New High
School. One will display general artifacts from the
history of the school. One will display athletic
trophies and awards. And the last will display Arts
awards and projects.

What items will be
up for auction?

Most items that will not be utilized and moved to
the new school will be available at auction. More
information regarding items that will be available
will be released closer to the auction set for the
Summer-Fall of 2023.

Yes. There will be a walk through open to the
community on Thursday, June 22, 2023. More
information will be communicated as the date
approaches. 

Will there be a final
walk through of the
old high school for
community members? 

Will there be a walk
through of the new
high school for
community members?


